
Mr. George Marfffan 
Chairman of the Parfsh Coune11 
Holy Shoghagat Armenian Church 
Be11ev111e, Illinois 

Dear Mr. Marfffan: 

December 20, 1978 

We have received your note and thank you for the check. The 
enclosed check is for your proper sfgnaturell 

The willingness and hard work that the Pastor, Parish Council 
and members of the Holy Shoghagat parish showed durfng the consecra­
tion of the church are to be commended. We appreciate every effort 
made by any member 1 n the work of our Church, 1 n the 1 1 fe of our 
parishes and indeed for the growth of our entire Diocese. 

We pray that the blessing of God may abound on our sons and 
daughters of the Holy Shoghagat parish, and may the Pastor and 
Parish Council, in cooperation with church-affflfated organizations 
and members, prosper fn the spiritual and ethnic 11fe of the 
c011111Unfty. 

We extend to you and yours the Good Tfdfngs of the birth and 
revelation of our Lord Jesus Christ. May the revealed and incarnate 
Lord remember each and every one of us every day of our lives, and 
make us worthy to serve Hfm with a fullness of joy tn our hearts. 

Enclosure 

Prayerfully • 

. ~r~J"~~&f'IWJ Jprkom Manoogian 
Primate · 



From 

GEORGE E. MARIFIAN 

Dear Srpazan Hayr, 

In my haste I gave you 
the wrong check. Please accept 

our apologies and the enclosed 

check as our gift-to you for 
visiting our parish and Conse­
crating our new Home. 

~~~~ 
'\ 
r I 

PS-also sometimes called ~ 

George Norsigian 

ONE MEMORIAL DRIVE, ST. LOUIS, MO. 63102, 425·0500 


